Dragon, Karen E. (CDC/NIOSH/EID)

From: chief@highbridgefire.org

Sent: Saturday, March 26, 2011 5:41 PM

To: NIOSH Docket Office (CDC)

Cc: Chen, Jihong (Jane) (CDC/NIOSH/EID) (CTR)

Subject: 221 - NIOSH Regulatory Agenda for updating 42 CFR Part 84 Comments
Name

Brian Labuta, Chief

Organization
High Bridge Fire Department

Email
chief@highbridgefire.org

Address

Comments

All SCBA bottles are manufactured by other companies Scott does not make their own bottles.
As far as getting the certification as a whole unit that means that one bottle would have to
stay with that SCBA for it's entire life and no replacement bottles would be permitted. SCI
bottles have the same DOT number on them as the Scott bottles and if DOT gives the
certification it should be permitted to be used. By making us purchace only the Scott bottles
that are much more exspensive our already low budgets will only be used up faster for other
equipment we could purchase.

The bottom line is the SCI bottles are just as safe if not safer than the bottles with the
Scott name on them they just cost less.




